
 

 

Whoa, Nellie! 
We lassoed him in and rode him hard 

 

    Now Fred Sherman’s hanging up his 
                Foothill-De Anza spurs! 

So let the good times roll! Join us in celebrating Fred’s       
retirement and his masterful service as a top technology   

wrangler for California community colleges. 

Wednesday, June 13, 5:30-8:30 p.m. 
Banquet at Chef Chu’s, 1067 N. San Antonio Road, Los Altos 

No-host happy hour, followed by dinner 
Cost: $50, payable in advance 

Please RSVP & make payment by Monday, June 4 
to Pam Eberhardt, eberhardtpam@fhda.edu 

 
 Fred would be honored by your tax-deductible donation to the Vice 
Chancellors Scholarship Fund at the Foothill-De Anza Foundation 

Contact Robin Lyssenko at lyssenko@fhda.edu or (650) 949-6233 


